Planning Department

Transco

1 Emperor Way

First Floor

Doxford Interational Business Park
Sunderland

SR3 3XR

10" October 2003

Our Reft M3913.031010/AG

Dear Sirs,

Darlington Pedestrian Heart

We are part of a consultancy team that has recentty been commissioned to undertake a design and
implementation project for the public realm within the town centre of Dartington. As part of this project
there is likely to be changes in levels, surface materials and lighting which will need a comprehensive
understanding of the underground services.

We would be grateful if you could supply all relevant information that you have on the service provision,
with details of location in plan form and any information that you may have on service depths.

A plan is attached showing the extent to which service information is needed. The area required is within

grid reference NZ 2814 SE.

If you have any queries regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact Adam Greatrix on the above
number. We look forward to your reply.

Your Sincerely,

GILLESPIES




